CmC MEMORANDUM - 2019-009

TO ; THE INVESTING PUBLIC AND TRADING PARTICIPANTS
SUBJECT : UPDATED CONTACT NUMBERS (DEFERMENT)
DATE : 6 MARCH 2019

On 1 March 2019, through Memorandum 2019-007, the Capital Markets Integrity Corporation
(“CMIC") announced that it had updated its contact numbers and the same would be put into
effect on 18 March 2019. The updating of CMIC’s numbers was made in accordance with
National Telecommunications Commission (“NTC”) Memorandum Circular No. 04-07-2018 or the
migration of 7-digit to 8-digit landline numbers in the area code “02”.

However, in a recent public advisory published on 6 March 2019, the NTC has deferred the
implementation of the migration to 06 October 2019 in order to sufficiently allow banks and
credit card companies to implement necessary operational and system adjustments.

Thus, until further notice, the contact numbers of CMIC are as follows:

Trunkline (02) 876-4580
Office of the President (02) 876-4588
Audit and Compliance Department (02) 876-4589 to 95
Investigation and Enforcement

Department (02) 876-4585 to 87
Surveillance Department (02) 876-4596 to 99
Finance, Human Resources and

Administrative Department 4 876081 tabs
2) 659-6001
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Thank you.
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